Meetings Attended by Cr. Peter R. Smith OAM

Since returning from interstate

28th November

Catch-up meeting with senior staff at Aminya Hostel.

1st December

Met with EO of Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc.

1st December
I attended MFIS (Mallee Financial & Information Service) meeting at Karoonda.




The Board have some concern re services finances.

2nd December
With Mayor Mann, Councillor Kluge and the CEO I attended M&MLGA meeting at Loxton.


There is still a great deal of concern re proposed Victorian low-level toxic waste facility at Hattah.

7th December
With Councillors Taylor and Smith-Rowe and I met with concerned residents whose property abuts Parker Street Mannum.

7th December
I attended the Mayor’s Reception in Mannum.

8th December
I attended Murray Watch Xmas meeting at Murray Bridge.

8th December
I attended MFIS Board meeting at Karoonda.

9th December
I with Councillor Smith-Rowe attended Murraylands Tourism Marketing Xmas function in Mannum.

